
 

Local School Council Meeting 

April 11, 2024 

8:30 AM 

 

 
Members Present: 
Katrina Larmond 
Alex Peri  
Nelldra Allen 
Alexandra Sánchez 
Angelica Brown 
Gabriela Escuadra 
Emelina Martin 
Kelly James 
 
Welcome & Introductions 

• Katrina Larmond- Principal at Bethesda ES 

• Angelica Brown- Certified Teacher 

• Yolanda Lanuza-Administrative Assistant  

• Alex Peri- Parent of a student at Bethesda 

• Nelldra Allen- Parent of a student at Bethesda & Business Person 

• Alexandra Sanchez-Parent of a student at Bethesda 

• Gabriela Escuadra-Parent of a student at Bethesda 

• Emelina Martin-Parent of a student at Bethesda 

• Ashley Black-(Guest)Parent/Business Person 

• Alicia Rojo- Parent & PTA President 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Student Presentations 
 
Mrs. Larmond showed the Local School Council members two different students’ presentations. 
 

 
 
 
LSPI Data Review  
 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Larmond mentioned that there are other schools in our county that are also wanting to see 
what we are doing at our school because of our great data.  



Elections for 2024-2025 
 
We currently have two openings- Parent/Chair and Certified Teacher position. The term for these 
members ends in May 2024. Mr. Peri is moving out of the Bethesda zone area so he will no longer be 
with us. Local School Council voted.  
 

• Ms. Alicia Rojo was elected as Parent/Chair 

• Ms. Ashley Black was elected as Parent/Business Person 

• Ms. Britney Perez was elected as Certified Teacher. 
 
The following members will be extending their term until May 2026: 
 

• Gabriela Escuadra-Parent/Co-Chair 

• Alejandra Sanchez-Parent 

• Nelldra Allen-Parent/Business Person 

• Leslie Seta-Business Person 
 
The following Local School Council members will continue their term until May 2025. 
 

• Katrina Larmond-Principal 

• Crystal Reynolds-Certified Teacher 

• Emelina Marin-Parent 

• Kelli James-Business Person 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Nuts and Bolts 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

• It was asked if teachers could go over the ESS Survey Questions prior to giving it out to 
ensure that students comprehend the questions being asked. 
-Larmond responded that she has a Principal meeting coming up and that she would ask if 
this would be ok to do.  

• Ms. James asked if we have Junior Achievement students presenting to Bethesda students. 
She feels it would be helpful for our 3rd-5th students to understand when making choices for 
careers. 
-Larmond responded no but that we can look into it. We do have College Panels every year   
where we have college students speak to our 3rd-5th graders about their experiences and why 
they selected the degree they chose. We also had the Construction Academy. They showed 
our students how to use tools for construction. We are looking into partnering with the High 
School now that we have more performing arts and the kids with film studio to do more 
projects together. Our PTA already got in touch with the Construction Academy to have 
some work done at our school and get some volunteer hours out of it.  

• Ms. Rojo mentioned that Maxwell has programs that we could partner with in the future.       

-Larmond: I am trying to get our students to make connections with the outside world 
when it comes to the EL modules. For example, the weather unit in kindergarten and how 
our students do the weather every morning. We could have some of our Kindergartens make 
the announcements and do the weather.                                                                                                    



Having the weather truck come in so that our students can make those connections with what 
they are learning in the classrooms to the real world. The more we learn about this curriculum, 
the more we can plan and bring outside connections to what they are learning. 

• Ms. Rojo asked if there was any data that compares our school to any other DLI schools.  
-Larmond- At this time the county hasn’t given us any data, but I can check into that. 
GCPS DLI schools have different populations of students.  

• Ms. Marin was concerned about inviting non-English-speaking parents to come to the 
meeting. Ms. Larmond let everyone known that we are trying to purchase additional Jarvison 
devices to make it easy for parents to get the English translation.  
 

Open Floor: Questions, Comments, Concerns 

Thank you for your support! 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
Local School Council Minutes will be posted on the school’s website. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


